PUBLIC NOTICE

PUBLIC NOTICE NO: 02/2016 DATE: 12/01/2016

TO: ALL CUSTOMS CLEARANCE AGENTS (BROKERS)

SUBJECT: RENEWAL OF LICENCES - 2016

ALL CUSTOMS CLEARING AGENTS WHO HAVE NOT RENEWED THEIR LICENSES FOR 2016 ARE
HEREBY KINDLY REMINDED TO PAY THEIR LICENSE FEES ON OR BEFORE CLOSE OF BUSINESS
ON THE 15TH OF JANUARY 2016 OR FACE POSSIBLE SUSPENSION OF THEIR LICENSES AND
REMOVAL OF THEIR ACCESSIBILITY TO THE ASYCUDA WORLD SYSTEM.

IT IS A LEGAL REQUIREMENT UNDER THE CUSTOMS ACT THAT REQUIRES ALL CUSTOMS
CLEARING AGENTS TO RENEW THEIR LICENSES ANNUALLY AFTER 31ST OF DECEMBER EACH
YEAR.

FURTHERMORE, ALL CUSTOMS CLEARING AGENTS MUST ENSURE THAT THEY DO NOT HAVE
ANY OUTSTANDING DEBTS WITH CUSTOMS UNDER THEIR OR THEIR COMPANY NAMES
BEFORE THEIR LICENSES CAN BE RENEWED. CUSTOMS EXPECTS ALL CUSTOMS BROKERS T0
FULFIL THE LEGAL OBLIGATIONS SPECIFIED UNDER THEIR LICENSE AND TO BE RESPONSIBLE
FOR ANY OUTSTANDING TAXES.

PLEASE PAY YOUR FEES AT THE CUSTOMS CASHIER AND FORWARD THE RECEIPT WITH YOUR
APPLICATION TO THE COMPTROLLER OF CUSTOMS AND EXCISE AS SOON AS POSSIBLE.

).

NATHAN KAMA
COMPTROLLER OF CUSTOMS AND EXCISE




